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ROMEO E. THIBODEAU ALFRED J. THIBODEAU

NEEDS FOR EVERY 274 MAIN STREET GAME AND SPORT

TEL. LEWISTON, MAINE 281

LEWISTON EXCHANGE CLUB NEWS
November 21, 1947

There was a fine speaker introduced to the club last Tuesday by Mayor Louis P.
Gagne, in the person of Michael Buccigross, a prominent young local business man. Mr.
Buccigross brought to us an explanation of the proposed Memorial Civic Center. This
project, the outgrowth of an idea originated by Mayor Gagne, has caught the imagin-
ation of all forward-looking citizens of the Twin Cities, and the honest and forth-
right manner in which the committee has tackled the planning problem has brought
forth voluminous praise from all sides. Providing the community with such a sports
center is a project which fits well into the aims and objectives of Exchange and we
heartily endorse the idea. We were pleased to have Mr. Buccigross use the Exchange
Club as a sounding board for the idea, and assure him of our approval of the plan,

: B R L G O T
Plans for the Christmas Party are rapidly approeching completion. The committee
hich is facing the toughest job is the finance committee headed by Romeo Poirier.
If only everybody will just sell another few tickets, we can put on a party that will
very easily surpass the Sunshine Special. We need your help, so don't let us downe
B T T E T

Once again we must call for stationery to help in putting out the Exchange Club
News. Anyone who has not sent in stationery yet is urged to do so at once. Just
deave 80 sheets with Leo P. Dube, Secretary, No envelopes are necessary,

_ FEEEEHREREEEEEHEEEHEREERE0 :

Romeo Thibodeau is dué to introduce Mr. Leslie Hall as guest speaker at next
Tuesday's luncheon meeting. Mr. Hall is the engineer at radio station WLAM. He has
not disclosed his subject as yet but we know that he served as a radar officer in the
last war, which may serve as a clue as to his subject.
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